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Message from Ms Jarrett

Dear Parents & Carers

As we draw to the close of our first Spring Half
Term | continue to be incredibly impressed with
the dedication and hard work of all our staff to
provide a fun and challenging curriculum for all
our children. We have had various visitors in our
school this half term and they have all been very
impressed with the wide variety of activities that
are covered here.

This week has been Internet Safety Week and |
just wanted to remind all parents and carers
about the Online Safety tab which is under the
parents section on our website.

One of the key issues which has been recognised
is that many of our children play games such as
Roblox which do allow interactions with
strangers. Itis really important that we are all
aware of the potential dangers that are present
when children engage in online activities.

If you feel that you have any queries or questions
regarding online safety which are not addressed
in our website section, please do not hesitate to
ask in school.

This will be the last Newsletter before the half
term holiday and | hope that everybody has a
wonderful break with the chance of some sun-
shine (without the frost in the morning!).

With very best wishes

Caroline Jarrett

DIARY DATES
16.2.22 - Open the Book

17.2.22 - Bench Ball Tournament
21 - 25.2.22 - Half Term

28.2.22 - Weighing + Measuring
(Reception & Y6)

1.3.22 - Pancake Day Menu
23.3.22 - Open the Book
8.4.22 - Last Day of Spring Term

School Uniform

If you are in need of some uniform we
have a range of pre-loved items available
for a donation. Please contact Mrs Warren
on 07712262471 to discuss any items you

need.

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS

Mon - Kwilkyn Club 3pm to 4pm

Tues - Multi Skills Club with Mr Webb, 3pm to
4pm (Pedrevan & Lostledan)

NEWSLETTER

The next Newsletter will be the week ending 4th March
2022

At Celtic Cross Education...
we nurture, we learn, we achieve together.




h I The cost for School Dinners is £2.34 which you order via
SC 00 Parentpay. If you are having problems, please contact

. the office.
Dinners

' After School Club - 3pm to 6pm (£3.00, £4.00 & £6.50)

i Please book your child either on Parentpay or contact
'the school office for half an hour sessions.
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Uniform can be purchased from Cornwall Screenprint
'who can be contacted on 01726 68689 or email

infor@cornwallscreenprint.co.uk

_________________________________________________

_______________________________________________

'School Office - 01726 882644

iEmaiI
'grampoundwithcreed.secretary@celticcross.education
Website
'https://grampound-creed.eschools.co.uk/web/home

INSET DAYS 2021/2022
Monday 6th June 2022, Monday 25th & Tuesday 26th July 2022

SICKNESS & ABSENCES

Please be reminded - If your child has a cough or a cold they should still come to
school unless you feel they are too unwell to be here; in which case they should stay
at home and rest until they are well enough to

return. Your child should not be

carrying out school work at home if they are unwell. Unless a child has tested positive
for Covid 19, they should not self isolate or miss school.

If there is a positive case of Covid 19 of somebody in your household and you are not
sure what to do, please contact school to discuss and we can help.

Thank you...
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i Important Notice ! Any clubs or organisations who we advertise through our

. Newsletter and are not affiliated with Grampound with Creed School are reminded

i that they must have the necessary insurance, qualifications and DBS checks in place.
: This is to ensure the welfare of the children and is not the responsibility of

i Grampound with Creed School.

_________________________________________________________________________




Heads Awards

24.1.22 - Freya, Katie & Isabel

31.1.22 - Maisie, Rune & Rufus

Dojo Pointer of the Week

Week of 24th January
Pedrevan - Zoe

Lostledan - William & Charlotte
Kwilkyn - Rufus & Mabel

Week of 31st January
Pedrevan - Maryann
Lostledan - Sophie & Joel
Kwilkyn - Elijah, Imi & Eden

Weekly Attendance
The attendance for the

Week 24th to 28th January 2022
Pedrevan - 95.31 %

Lostledan - 94.12 %

Kwilkyn - 90.91 %

TOTAL - 93.03 %

Week 31th to 4th February 2022
Pedrevan - 100 %

Lostledan - 96.97 %

Kwilkyn - 91.89 %

TOTAL - 95.56 %

Weekly Walkers

Week of 24th January
Pedrevan - 97,972 steps
Lostledan - 197,128 steps
Kwilkyn - 117450 steps

Week of 31st January

Pedrevan - 168,374 steps
Lostledan - s175,908 steps
Kwilkyn -

Accelerated Readers

Well done to this week’s
Accelerated Readers

Reading Karate

The reads required to achieve each band
going forward are as follows:

White (25) -

Yellow (50) - Maisie
Orange (75) -

Blue (100) - Zoe
Purple (125) -

Red (150) -

Brown (175) -

Black (200) -

Gold (250) -

Well done to everyone
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One & All Sports is at Grampound Hall. oo
Posted by Rory Webb

25 Jan - Grampound - &

@ Half Term - Active Holiday Clubs®

Well here it is! Visit our website to book now! For ages
5-11 years!

- Tuesday 22nd of February
- Thursday 24th of February

*Sibling Discount Now Available:

If you have more then one child who would like to join us
for the day, | will offer you a £5 discount for every
additional child. This discount will be given back to you
on arrivall*

Let's get active!!
Mr Webb &

Details above of Mr Webb Half Term Active Holiday Club running during
Half Term. Please visit his website for more information and to book,

1st Roseland Scout Group

1st Roseland Scout Group are hoping to re-open. We have an open event happen-
ing on Tuesday 1st March 6-7pm at Tregony memorial hall where you can come
and try Scouting for free. There will be activities for girls and boys aged 6 - 14yrs
and more information for parents. Scouting is open to everyone no matter your
gender, faith, background - all are welcome. Scouts are do-ers and give-it-a-go-ers.
Yes, we go camping, hiking, swimming, abseiling, cycling and canoeing. But we also
get to hang out with our friends every week - having fun, playing games, working
in a team and taking on new challenges. So come and see what it’s all about at our
open event happening on Tuesday 1st March 6-7pm at Tregony memorial hall. We
look forward to seeing you there!

For more information you can contact Danielle Doyle
on Danielle.doyle@scouts.org.uk or on 07930 262183.




celtic cross

eoucation
Director/Trustee Vacancy

Do you have professional or business expertise you'd like to share in a strategic role within our multi-
academy trust?

Celtic Cross Education hasa vacancy on its board of directors, and this challenging and rewarding
position could be just for you.

Directors (also known as trustees) are volunteers with arange of skills and their main responsibilities
are to:

» Hold executive leaders to account for the educational, safeguarding and financial performance
of the trust.

e Setthe strategicdirection of the trust.

o Ensurethetrust's financial success and probity.

If you have worked in HR, law, risk management, finance or communication, or have skills in problem
salving, critical listening or leadership, we would welcome an application fromyou.

This is a fantastic opportunity to help shape the future of our trust for the benefit of all our pupils.

Please email recruitment@celticcross.education for an application pack and further information or click
here to visit our website.

Nurture / Learn / Achieve

www.celticeross.education

Vacancies at Celtic Cross

Stop the spread of
Covid-19 in schools

Any vacancies at our school will be found

Wear a face covering

on the Celtic Cross Education website: s

https://www.celticcross.education/web/

vacancies/581005 Wash your
hands regularly =

Take a PCR test if Q

you have symgtors \%

@ cornwall.gov.uk/coronavirus



https://www.celticcross.education/web/vacancies/581005
https://www.celticcross.education/web/vacancies/581005

Blackbird Pie Magazine

Welcome to the February/March issue of BlackbirdPie the What's On
magazine in Cornwall for families, FREE via www.blackbirdpie.co.uk

This issue is digital because of Omicron - in schools and we are recovering!
However, things are opening up, there are some wonderful things on over
half term, and our Easter issue should be back to print and digital. The digital
magazine is just like our print magazine but with clickable links to websites -
perfect for easy reference on mobiles.

There is SO much to do this February and March, from innovative and quirky
science activities, workshops & demos; theatre shows and pantomimes; gor-
geous galleries & fascinating museums; free and low-cost events & some
special offers. The magazine also includes our ‘Into the Wild’ themed book re-
view, advice on NHS 111 and fun keep-fit ideas from cheerleading to cycling
and a free interactive trail app.

celtic cross

education
CURRENT VACANCIES AT SCHOOL

PE HLTA to cover Grampound Road, Grampound with
Creed, Ladock & Veryan Schools

For further information and application forms please visit our website:

https:/fwww.celticcross.education/web/fvacancies/sBiooxg




